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Dear All 
 
LADBROOKE JMI SCHOOL 2023/24 
 
It is the end of another fun packed year at Ladbrooke.  The children have faced and 
conquered new challenges, and it has been wonderful to celebrate all their achievements 
through shows and performances.    
 
We would particularly like to thank Miss Webster and all the school staff who have worked 
exceptionally hard during the year.  We say goodbye to Mr Smith, Mrs Prior, Mrs Petrou and 
Mrs Trott thank them their valuable contribution to the school and wish them the very best for 
the future.   
 
The school has a major impact on the education of the children, but it is also the support of 
parents, guardians and others outside of school that really helps to shape the future of our 
children.  We would also like to thank FOLS for their sterling work fund raising and organising 
various events and activities throughout the year.   
 
We would like to congratulate all the children for their hard work and good attendance.  We 
would like to wish all of our current Y6 the very best for the future in their new schools.  We’re 
sure their time at Ladbrooke has enabled them to develop and prepare them for the future, 
with a life-long love of learning.  We look forward to seeing everyone else back in September. 
 
Let’s continue to ‘Work Together, Achieve Together’! 
 
 
 
Governing Body 
Ladbrooke JMI School 
 

 


